December 2001

Dear Families

I just wanted to take a final opportunity to thank you and say goodbye.  I probably should have taken the opportunity to speak last night but I’m not much at speeches (despite what my children think!) and I’d rather write than talk any day.  I feel I should be writing this small enough to fit into the diaries!

Many thanks to Father Philip who has supported the school so well and given me the opportunity to teach here for these two years and in the future too.

Huge thanks to Gayle who has been such an optimistic, energetic leader.  Gayle has been the first to ask how she can help whenever I’ve had a problem and has been one of the most supportive principals for me, personally, that I’ve ever had.

The staff have become friends as we work together to teach the kids.  I thank them for their care and much needed laughter and “pitch in and help” attitude.  Special thanks to “the quiet achiever” Phil who worked each day in my room and to Sue who saved my sanity during Literacy testing, and my “next door neighbour” Barb who knows everything about everyone and who’s going to leave her teacher resources to me in her will! (I hope!)

To you, the families who’ve supported the reading program, helped your kids with homework, put up with tales of “Miss Marg” and most of all, trusted me to care for your children.  It’s a responsibility I take very seriously and your thoughts and best wishes in the form of cards and gifts over the past few days have really touched me as a sign that the children have felt cared for, safe and empowered to learn.  

The task I’ve given myself is to love life, to grow and to find some way of giving.  Teaching is my way of giving, and it’s been a pleasure and privilege to give to these children and take them on a learning journey in the past one and two years.

I wish you all a wonderful, magical Christmas, relaxing holidays and a rewarding future.

With love and care,

